
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE RE: MAY 15, 2020 MEETING FORMAT 

IHDA FINANCE COMMITTEE  

 

Per previously provided public notice, the Finance Committee of the Illinois Housing 

Development Authority (“IHDA”) will conduct a Finance Committee meeting on Friday, May 15, 

2020 at 10:00 a.m.  

 

Consistent with Executive Orders issued by Governor Pritzker in connection with Coronavirus 

2019, a novel severe acute respiratory illness that can spread among people through respiratory 

transmissions, IHDA will conduct the Finance Committee meeting scheduled for May 15, 2020 

via video. Please see below for information about how to “attend” the Finance Committee meeting.  

 

VIEW & LISTEN: Members of the public may view and listen to the Finance Committee 

meeting, in real time, by using the web address below and entering the password FINANCE. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82464503217?pwd=c0VWVWhySDNXUWd0MmlMcDExa2xCZz09 

 

 

LISTEN ONLY: Members of the public may listen to the Finance Committee meeting, in real 

time, by using the following telephone number (312) 626-6799, the following webinar ID: 824 

6450 3217, and the following password: 070423. 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82464503217?pwd=c0VWVWhySDNXUWd0MmlMcDExa2xCZz09

